
Dear DAVians 

In our combat against the COVID-19 virus, we all are passing through a 

critical phase and grim challenges to save our fellow countrymen, and 

ultimately the humanity. Certainly, our sensibility, judiciousness, 

positivism and a sense of national responsibility will help us overcome 

this rough time. 

So, being proud DAVians, let’s join our hands together and rise to the 

occasion to help and support our society and the nation as a whole. 

Following our Hon'ble PM's call in right earnest, we must religiously 

show self-discipline and observe 21 days’ Lockdown. Let us all express 

our sincere gratitude towards the people associated with health care and 

essential services. Let us all show courage in the form of self-discipline. 

Self-restraint, and our national duty. 

During this crucial time, the DAV faculty as a team has taken an initiative 

to fill the gaps between students and school by providing them virtual 

online classes. The teachers are providing learning material in the form of 

audios/videos followed by worksheets and finally online test. Further to 

that, our teachers have started online live classes also using zoom cloud 

meeting app. Thus, all children at their homes with the support and due 

care of their parents are able to keep themselves gainfully engaged.  

Let us all make the most of our times we have got to spend with our 

family, and make a virtue of the necessity imposed by the nature on us. 

Further, in this hour of financial crisis, let us donate generously to help 

the needy in response to the clarion call given by Hon’ble Dr Punam Suri 

ji, President, DAV College Managing Committee, New Delhi.  

Let us observe physical distancing, but no emotional distances. Stay 

home, stay safe, stay healthy, stay gainfully engaged. Save yourselves, 

save the nation.  

Jai Hind, Jai Bharat! 
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